
Welcome back to Term 3! I hope you

had a restful break. We're excited to

continue our learning journey and

warmly welcome our new families to

the Wairau whānau. This term

promises exciting opportunities and

enriching experiences with various

engaging activities, programmes and

events supporting our academic,

social and emotional development.

Communication between home

and school is vital for a positive

learning experience. If you have

any questions, concerns, or

feedback, please reach out to us.

Stay involved and connected with

your child's learning by attending

IEP review meetings later this term

and staying informed through our

class Dojo. Thank you for your

continued partnership and trust in

our school community. Let's make

Term 3 fantastic and productive!
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Our dedicated team is committed to providing a nurturing

environment where every learner can thrive.

Week 1, Term 3, 2024



Kupo o te wiki

Starting this week, student
DROP-OFFS and PICK-UPS are
going to be at the FRONT of
the School
GC will be going to the
Planetarium on Wednesday,
the 24th
Arletta van den Bosch, Child
and Family Counsellor, is
supporting the WVSS team
with behavioural plans

What’s on at WVSS

Week 1: Week 1: HoaHoa
(Hoh-ah)(Hoh-ah)
FriendFriend

I hope all the students enjoyI hope all the students enjoy
reuniting with their friendsreuniting with their friends
after the holiday break!after the holiday break!



Thank you to the
sponsors of our 2024

kāhui ako staff
conference.


